

HUNTINGTON WOODS

PROPERTY OWNERS' ASSOCIATION, INC.

huntingtonwoods.org

2019 - 2020 Board of Directors

Sam Federici President 1602 Huntcliff Way 443.326.5854 federici.sam@gmail.com

Carin Ferrante Vice President/Treasurer 2015 Huntwood Drive 667.307.4141 carinferrante@gmail.com

Diane Arvidson Secretary 2026 Huntwood Drive 202.262.9700 Pippytoo@outlook.com

Christie Cunningham Director at Large 2017 Huntcliff Drive Christie.p.cunningham@gmail.com

Dona Sauerburger Director at Large 1606 Huntcliff Way dona@sauerburger.org

Larry Shackelford Director at Large 2025 Thresam Court larryvshackelford@gmail.com

Don Spicer Director at Large 2019 Huntwood Drive dspicer@usmd.edu

Adrian Velthuis Director at Large 2004 Huntcliff Drive adrian.velthuis@gmail.com Hello Huntington Woods Neighbors,

September 10, 2020

It is time again for the Huntington Woods Property Owners Association (HWPOA) Annual Board Meeting. For the second year, we are reaching out to our homeowners via email to save time, money, and the environment. If we do not have an email listed for you, I have mailed you the same info that others received via email. Due to current circumstances, coronavirus and the library being closed to public meetings, we are planning to mail an Annual Report to each homeowner in the next couple weeks.

The Board asks that you review that report and if you have comments, questions, or concerns- then join us for a Virtual Meeting on Tuesday, September 29, 7:00-8:00pm. The link to this meeting will be emailed as the date gets closer and THIS MEETING IS COMPLETELY OPTIONAL!

As per the bylaws, we are required to provide homeowners with an opportunity to elect new members and conduct new business. This is normally what happens at the Annual Meeting. Since officers serving on the current board are either still completing their 3-year terms or have elected to stay on for another term in order to make things a little easier on us this year, there isn't a need for proxies or ballots. However, the Board believes it is still important to provide the homeowners with and update on the happenings of the past year and allow for a discussion. It is our sincere hope that we can do that with an Annual Report and an OPTIONAL virtual meeting.

Please take time to review these documents when you receive them.

Please make note of any questions/comments that you have and then log in to the virtual meeting on September 29 (*stay tuned for the emailed link the day of the meeting*).

As your elected Board, we are trying to work our magic on your behalf and are hopefully making your community more enjoyable. We welcome your suggestions and any support you can offer. The HWPOA is always looking for new members!

Any questions? Please feel free to contact me or any other HWPOA Board member.

*All documents will also be available on the website https://www.huntingtonwoods.org

Thanks for your time,

Carin Ferrante

HWPOA Vice President/Treasurer

2015 Huntwood Drive Gambrills, MD 21054

carinferrante@gmail.com

****Please consider sharing your email with the board so that we can more easily contact you in the future. *****